
 
 

THE VILLAS 
COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

 
 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  
 

SCHEDULED FOR  
 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 26, 2023 
 

HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED  
DUE TO LACK OF QUORUM  

 
 

NEXT MEETING 
 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 06, 2023 
 

AT 7:00 P.M. GENERAL SESSION 
 

AT OPTIMUM’S IRVINE OFFICE  
AND VIA ZOOM  
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